
             

         
 

ANNUAL FOOTHILLS DISTRICT BANQUET 
February 5, 2021 

LIVE VIA ZOOM FROM THE VOLUNTEER SERVICE CENTER 
                              

 

“Our Leaders are Essential!” 
 

 

 

Where: Virtual Broadcast Via Zoom - Register with this link to attend 
 
Who: All Scouters and family from the Foothills District 
 
Why: TOP 8 REASONS TO ATTEND OUR DISTRICT AWARDS CELEBRATION 
 

1. Have FUN as we recognize our adults… It’s what we do, right? 

2. Recognize top district volunteers receiving the District Award of Merit. 

3. Enjoy friendship, fellowship, family (and FUN!) with fellow Scouters…..A virtual visit IS A 

GOOD THING TO DO! 

4. Recognize unit volunteers selected by their units for the Good Egg Award 

5. Celebrate Foothills units receiving the Unit Honor Roll and the coveted Chicken Pin Award. 

6. Get the “bigger picture” from Atlanta Area Council leaders. 

7. Meet the outgoing and incoming district volunteer leadership team. 

8. Scouting remained strong in ’20 and it WILL get better in ‘21! 

 

When: February 5, 2021 live from the VSC @7:00 PM. 
 
How: Preregister to receive Zoom link via email – click  HERE 
 
Cost: No cost this year! Bring your own food and drink!  
  

https://atlantabsa-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYrc-uqrTwrHNajG7yY8t0ob95mCWSK7GLA
https://atlantabsa-org.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYrc-uqrTwrHNajG7yY8t0ob95mCWSK7GLA%09

